
From: Liu, Yi-Kai (Fed)
To: Carl Alexander Miller
Subject: Re:
Date: Thursday, October 6, 2016 4:50:41 PM

No worries. Talk to you later!

--Yi-Kai
________________________________________
From: Carl Alexander Miller <camiller@umd.edu>
Sent: Thursday, October 6, 2016 4:34:17 PM
To: Liu, Yi-Kai (Fed)
Subject:

Hi Yi-Kai --

Sorry that I broke off our conversation before -- the QI journal club was going on via videoconference and I wanted
to catch a little of it.

Incidentally, speaking of QCRYPT, Andrew said something about the possibility of proposing to host QIP for some
future year.  It sounds fun & very ambitious ...

Talk to you later!

  -Carl

--
Carl A. Miller
Fellow, Joint Center for Quantum Information and Computer Science (QuICS)
Mathematician, National Institute of Standards and Technology (NIST)
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